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Jeff Watson

From: Holly Gremel <holly.gremel@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 2:29 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Iron horse solar farm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Jeff, we do  NOT want that ugly eyesore in our back yard.   There is no need to waste valuable 
farmland.  Eventually we will run out of viable farmland and our ability to make a living will be compromised. 
Please vote AGAINST putting in the solar panels. 
Thanks, Holly Gremel  


